
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

English 
In English, we will be looking at ‘The Tempest’ by William 

Shakespeare. This will inspire us to create our own play 

about a voyage. In Guided reading, we will be starting 

Kensuke’s Kingdom by ‘Michael Morpurgo. We will use this 

text to build our understandings of emotions and our 

ability to read beyond the text. 

SATs 

This term we will also be completing mock SATs, to allow 

the children to understand the process of SATs. We will 

then  be using these results to recap any topics that are 

needed. We will then also be completing the SATs on the 

13th of May 2024. 

PSHE 

We will explore the topic ‘Being My Best’. 

Science 

This term, we will be studying light. 

We will focus on how light travels 

and how the human body process 

light.  

History  

We will be looking at historical 

figures from the 20th century. We 

will look at a range of figures before 

choosing someone who inspires us. 

We will then create a portfolio on 

our chosen historical figure.  

Computing 

In computing, as well as continuous online safety, we 

will be introducing 3D modelling. We will aim to create 

individual online name badges and then planning and 

creating our own design. 

Art 

In art, we will be looking at different 

prints and collages. We will then focus on 

monotypes and ghost prints. We will 

understand the differences and then 

make our own. R.E. 

The children will study the question, ‘What would 

Jesus do’.   

 

Music 

This term, we 

will be exploring 

‘chord and 

structure’.  

Maths  

 In maths, we will be studying statics, 

understanding line graphs, pie charts and 

bar graphs. We will then be recapping a 

range of topics in preparation for the 

SATs.  

PE 

PE days will be on Mondays and Thursdays. 

Indoor PE this term will be circuits. 

Outdoor PE will be taught by Steven. It will 

be looking at striking and fielding in the form 

of rounder’s. 

Year 6  
Willow Class 

Homework 

Children will be given 

spelling and maths on a 

Tuesday, to be returned the 

following Tuesday. 

Reading 

Please encourage your 

children to read every day. 

If possible, please also 

read with them. 

MFL 

. This term our topic is ‘our precious planet’. We 

will look at the bigger picture and how we can 

work together.   


